Jeff Watson

From: Chad Bala <bala.ce@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 8:44 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Re: CU-16-00001 Webb SEPA

Please hold the application from moving forward and | would like to request a meeting with CDS staff to discuss
Sent from my iPhone

On May 20, 2016, at 8:09 AM, Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Mr. Bala,

Senior CDS and Legal staff have discussed at length the next step in the SEPA process regarding
the Webb conditional use permit application. It has been determined that a new threshold
determination will be issued, subject to a 14 day appeal period, after which time the application
will be sent to public hearing with the Hearings Examiner for recommendations to the Board of
County Commissioners.

Jeffrey A. Watson

GIS Technician/Planner 11
Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellensburg WA 98926
jeff.watson@co.Kittitas.wa.us
509-933-8274
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